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Introduction 
[GRI 2-3] 

We are pleased to share stc’s 2023 Sustainability Report, marking the fifth consecutive year of 
publishing our actions and achievements as we continue to integrate sustainable practices 
into the core of our operations. The proceeding report is a testament to our enduring 
efforts and notable progress in the areas of environmental stewardship, social responsibility, 
governance ethics, and economic sustainability. Designed for our valued stakeholders, stc’s 
2023 Sustainability Report provides an in-depth look into our sustainability strategy, our 
pledge to implement and apply responsible practices, and our impactful actions within the 
communities we serve and throughout the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 

We greatly value your feedback and perspectives on our sustainability mission, whether it 
pertains to 2023 or stc’s future aspirations. 

Please feel free to reach out to us with your thoughts at sustainability@stc.com.sa.  

Cautionary Message

This report contains statements that may be deemed as “forward-looking statements” that 
express the way in which stc intends to conduct its activities. Forward statements could 
be identified by the use of forward-looking terminology such as “plans”, “aims”, “assumes”, 
“continues”, “believes”, or any variations of such words that certain actions, events or results 
“may”, “could”, “should”, “might”, “will”, or “would” be taken or be achieved. 

stc has made every effort to ensure the report is as accurate and truthful as possible. However, 
by their nature forward-looking statements are qualified to inherent risks and uncertainties 
surrounding future expectations that could cause actual results to differ materially from 
these projected or implied statements. Such statements are subject to risks that are beyond 
stc’s ability to control and therefore do not represent a guarantee that events implied in 
these forward-looking statements will actually occur.


